
 Take home resources from:
Teen Line 
American Foundation for
Suicide Prevention

Presents

PartnershipForAwareness.org

Preventing Youth Suicide
Join Partnership for Awareness for a screening of

award-winning suicide prevention PSA student films
from Directing Change, followed by expert information

from Teen Line’s Cheryl Karp Eskin.

Thursday, 
September 19, 2024

6:00 PM at the 
 San Marino

Community Center
Fireside Room

1800 Huntington
Drive

Cheryl Karp Eskin is the Senior Director at Teen
Line, a teen to teen hotline where teenagers
can talk to a trained teen listener about any
problem, no matter how big or small.  She is
also the co-chair of the Los Angeles Suicide
Prevention Network.  Cheryl started her mental
health career at the age of 14 as a Teen Line
listener.  She has been licensed as a marriage
and family therapist since 2003. Cheryl is
passionate about decreasing the stigma around
suicide and depression.  Cheryl regularly
speaks with parents and educators on
improving communication with their teens as
well as mental health warning signs. Cheryl is
also a parent to two teens.

https://www.teenline.org/
https://afsp.org/
https://afsp.org/
https://www.partnershipforawareness.org/
https://directingchangeca.org/films/
https://www.teenline.org/

